
P.O. stands for Parent Organization! Simply being an OLG family makes you part of the Parent
Organization (PO)! Officially, we are a group of committed parents who love to be
involved with our children’s school and enjoy working together for the greater good of
our school and education of the students. 

WHAT IS THE PARENT ORG (PO)?

It's ALL of YOU!

WHAT'S IN THIS
MONTH'S ISSUE:

What is the Parent Org?
Upcoming Events
Sept P.O. Mtg Notes
Contacts

Parent Org
News

NEWSLETTERSeptember 2023 Our Lady of Guadalupe
Parent Org (PO)

Jog-a-Thon (fall)
Auction (spring)

The OLG Parent Org is responsible for
the school's two biggest fundraisers of
each year:

We also arrange smaller fundraisers and
community building events throughout
the year.  All of these events are
volunteer-driven and we need YOU to
make them a success!  

Please considering volunteering,
attending and/or donating to these
events.  If you'd like more info or have
ideas, please reach out to our co-chairs!

FUNDRAISING &
COMMUNITY BUILDING

SAVE THE DATES: 
FALL EDITION

Upcoming Events @ OLG 
September - December

It's What We Do!

Book Your Babysitter! 
Adult-Only Events:

CYO Italian Dinner: November 4th

Jog-a-Thon: Sept 29th-THIS FRIDAY!!
Halloween Carnival: Oct 28th
Light Up the Night: Dec 1st

Other Important Fall Info for
Parents 

Charleston Wrap kick-off: Oct 2nd
Christmas Wreath kick-off: Nov 6th
Family Auction Procurement
Deadline: Dec 1st



P.O. Meeting Highlights
Committee Updates

Please Join Us at Our Next Meeting!  All Are Welcome!

Tues, October 10, 2023 @ 6:30pm (in 4th Grade Classroom)

The cost of the supplies was more than
expected
Most seemed pleased with the
convenience
Will be reevaluated in the spring, and a fee
may be decided upon at that time

School Supplies Update

Principal Report

Old Business

P.O. Bylaws were updated by Robyn/Clare
over the summer.  Waiting for final
review from Ms. Hobbs
There is a new/updated Handbook.  It will
be reviewed at each curriculum night and
be released shortly thereafter

New Business

Sign up here: 

Back to school gifts (cups) given to
teachers/staff
Planning to update the teacher lounge

Recess Monitors Needed!

Teacher Appreciation Committee

50K goal this year
T-shirts available
DJ hired
“Chalk the Walk” the night before- New!
Doing great on volunteers so far

More about the FUN than fundraiser
Oktoberfest Tent approved- New!
Will need a lot of volunteers
Making some fun changes so there are
things to do for all ages (incl older kids)

Canceled for this fall
Incorporating beer garden at Halloween
Carnival instead
Look at options for other “Back to School”
parent-only gatherings for next Sept

This year’s theme: School of Rock
Less fancy/more accessible this year
Trying to lower ticket prices
Dancing will be back + more games

Jog-A-Thon- Hilary/Victoria 

Halloween Carnival- Nicole 

Beers and Brats- Robyn

Auction- Clare/Robyn

September



PLEASE REACH OUT
Any questions + ideas always
welcome!

Contacts

FOR MORE VISIT: www.guadalupe-school.org/parent-organization

2023-24 PO Co-Chairs

Robyn Campbell
Parent to 6th/2nd

Clare Moffat
Parent to 3rd/K

olg.parent.org@gmail.com

Classroom Coordinators
2023-24 School Year

PS: Erika Ramberg
PK: Stephanie Mann/Mikaela Knowlton
K: Mariko Raynor/Aubrey Seffernick
1: Kelsey Lown
2: Melissa Bartolini-Kearney/Kellie Avendt
3: Bonny Doronio/Pawadee Jackowski
4: Elicia Howell
5: Wyndi Rejniak
6: Robyn Campbell
7: Rae Rojas
8: Aileen Angello/Cassie Jenkins

Looking for ways to volunteer in/for your
classroom?  Check with your Classroom

Coordinator to see what might be available!


